
 

...there was a wonderful production of 

Peter Pan at Encore in West Little Rock.  

Residents and staff thoroughly enjoyed 

seeing the characters in costume and 

everyone was reminded to “let their 

imagination fly.“ 

 



Happy Birthday 
Residents: 

R. Lowry          7/08 

B. Paxton         7/14 

F. Roberson           7/15 

M. Gains       7/20 

J. Tolbert            7/23 

 

Employees: 

Chris Wilson    7/04 

James Elder    7/06 

Jonathan Wallace   7/07 

Melissa Gaskins   7/19 

Rebecca Clark   7/20 

Haley Barnes   7/23 

Stephen Hill    7/25 

Liberty Hicks    7/26 

Precious Young   7/27 

Justin Vance   7/28 

 
 

“May we think of freedom, not as the 

right to do as we please, but as the 

opportunity to do what is right.” 

   - Peter Marshall 

Happy Anniversary 

 
 

Priscilla Hodges   7/06, 18 years 

Charlman Houston   7/01, 9 years 

Josephine Scruggs   7/11, 3 years 

Trameka Hicks   7/13, 2 years 

Cameria Nash   7/13, 2 years 

Noreda Ford    7/22, 1 year 

Orlando music 

comes and 

plays gospel 

music for our 

residents 

every Sunday.  

This is a much 

anticipated 

weekly event.   



 
Residents got crafty with simple white t-shirts, rubber bands, and 

fabric dye.  What a pleasant surprise to find how the patterns turned 

out according to how the fabric was compacted and where the 

colors were placed.   

Encore residents have 

started publishing a daily 

paper called Encore news.  

Be sure to get your copy 

and “read all about it”.  



 

Reminders: 
• 

• 

• 

• 

•  


